
Village Rovers Meeting Minutes 

March 5, 2025 

 

Officers in Attendance: Paul Flick, President; Jo-Ann Flick, Vice-President; Laurie Anderson, 

Treasurer; Joann Peek, Secretary 

 

February  Meeting Minutes 

Joann announced that the February minutes were posted on the website.  Motion to approve by Judi 

Morack, seconded by Barb Reinsch. 

 

Waste Stations 

Paul announced that all ten of the new waste stations have been installed, complete with bag 

dispensers, bags, and plaques they are sponsored by Bingo. 

 

There is no new updates about Phase 2 of the dog park. 

 

Treasurer Report 

Laurie Anderson 

 

Bank balance as of February 28, 2025 - $12,752.53 

 

Income for February - $2,934.50-- $40.00 for dues, $2014.30 from Bingo for the waste stations, $20.00 

for sale of last calendar, $39.12 in donations and $821.08 for Farmers Market vendor fees, raffle and 

citrus 

 

Expenses for February - $759.83--$20.57 fee for website, $93.00 for shirts and $646.26 for Dog Park 

 

Net profit for the February19th Farmers Market was about $700.00, same as previous months.  We  had 

fewer vendors but more in citrus donations. 

 

Motion to approve by Sharon Grin, seconded by Nancy McGrorty.  Motion passed. 

 

Farmers Market 

Jo-Ann Flick 

 

(Note about Bingo) Seven Dog Club members attended Bingo on Sunday, Feb. 23    Will get a group 

together again.  Attendance is down, so please encourage anyone you know to attend.  They also need 

Volunteers to help. 

 

This month, March 19th is the last one for this season and quite likely the last one we will have.  There 

is not enough support from SVE residents. The vendors are asking about next year and are told it’s still 

unknown.  We are losing vendors and only have 24 so far with 3, possibly 4 more interested.  

Unfortunately the produce vendor will not be here.  Two food trucks will be here, a couple other food 

vendors.  We will have citrus again.  We do not have an item for raffle so we will have the 50/50 

drawing again. 

 

The market will be added to our Facebook page and listed on P2P. 

 

New Sign 



John Morack has offered to make nice wooden sign for the club.  Thank you John! 

 

Norwex 

 

Debb Smith gave a Norwex party for the club, emphasizing pet produucts.  20% of sales from this party 

will be donated to the Dog Club.  If you are interested in purchasing products please contact Debb at 

641-200-1400 or www.norwex.com/debbsmith 

 

To order through the Club’s event go to her website: 

https://www.norwex.com/fvijjzt 

Go to Customer Account and create an account 

Be sure Debb Smith is showing as your consultant 

Orders of $99.00 and more before tax ship for free 

 

Be sure to include fvijjzt in order for the club to receive 20% 

 

 

 

Next Meeting: will be the last one for the season on Wednesday, April 2, 2025 

No guest speaker is currently scheduled but it’s possible we can get a veterinarian to come in and 

discuss general pet care, shots, etc. 

 

http://www.norwex.com/debbsmith
https://www.norwex.com/fvijjzt

